MISSION PERMANENTE DE LA ROUMANIE
auprés de ['Office des Nations Unies a Genéve
et des Organisations Internationales en Suisse

PERMANENT MISSION OF ROMANIA

to the United Nations Office at Geneva

and the International Organizations in
Switzerland

No. 1584

The Permanent Mission of Romania to the United Nations Office at Geneva and the International
Organizations in Switzerland presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights (Special Procedures Branch) and has the honor to confirm receipt of the joint urgent appeal
UA ROU 1/2020 of 19 May 2020.

The document has been forwarded to the competent Romanian authorities who will consider it carefully.
An official response related to the investigation of the alleged violations will follow in due course.

The Permanent Mission would like to use this opportunity to reiterate Romania's continuous support for
the Special Procedures and its transparent cooperation with mandate-holders as a means to better protect
and promote human rights. Romania will remain committed to underpin any effort aimed at strengthening
the human rights protection system.

The Permanent Mission of Romania to the United Nations Office at Geneva and the International

Organizations in Switzerland avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights (Special Procedures Branch) the assurances of'its highest consideration.
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